
SAPC e-Note: NOTICE OF THE REVISED DATE FOR THE RELEASE OF 
INTERN PORTFOLIO OF EVIDENCE ENTRY RESULTS FOR THE JUNE 2025 
CYCLE

Dear Interns, Tutors, and Responsible Pharmacists

SAPC e-Note: NOTICE OF THE REVISED DATE OF THE RELEASE OF INTERN 
PORTFOLIO OF EVIDENCE ENTRY RESULTS FOR THE JUNE 2025 CYCLE

The scheduled release date of the Intern Portfolio of Evidence results for the June 2025 cycle has
been revised following the extension of the submission deadlines as indicated in the table below:

Previous Intern submission and release
of results date

Revised Intern submission and release of
results date

Submission
deadline

Release of results Submission
deadline

Release of results

02 June 2025 25 June 2025 06 June 2025 27 June 2025

Interns and tutors should note that there will be no changes to the July 2025 submission deadlines.
The July 2025 submission deadlines and release of results date are as follows:

Intern submission date Tutor verification date Release of results

01 July 2025 03 July 2025 21 July 2025

The Office of the Registrar apologises for any inconvenience that may have been caused.

Please feel free to contact the SAPC at interns@sapc.za.org or customercare@sapc.za.org should
you require assistance.

Yours sincerely,

Vincent Tlala
Registrar/CEO


